



DA Townley - Membership Meeting

Tuesday, December 12, 2017

To: All MoveUP members at DA Townley

Your bargaining committee met with the employer on Friday, December 8, 2017 to discuss the status of collective bargaining.

During the meeting the employer communicated to the bargaining committee that it seeks to consolidate the two bargaining units (MoveUp and CUPE1816).

As the CUPE bargaining unit is significantly larger than the MoveUp bargaining unit, the preference of the employer is to have MoveUp members merged into the CUPE bargaining unit.

Your union will be holding a meeting early in the new year to discuss options and what the next steps will be.

Please be advised that President David Black, Union Representatives and Bargaining Committee Members will attend the meeting to answer any questions or concerns that you may have.

The meeting details are as follows:

Date: Thursday, January 11, 2018

Time: 4:45pm - 6:15pm

Place: MoveUP Office, Suite 301-4501 Kingsway, Burnaby - McPherson Room

Please make every effort to attend this very important meeting.

In solidarity,

Your Bargaining Committee:

Lina Johal
Colleen Finn
Cathy Hirani, Union Representative

MoveUP S:BARG-DAT

1 of 2 12/12/2017, 1:10 PM

Suite 301-4501 Kingsway, Burnaby, B.C. V5H 0E5

tel: 604 299 0378 toll free: 1 800 665 6838 fax: 604 299 8211

http://moveuptogether.ca CH:cm usw2009

email: chirani@moveuptogether.ca

web version: http://moveuptogether.ca/da-townley-membership-meeting

2 of 2